SGH.002.1288 I

\‘."" THE
THE ROYAL INFIRMARY

Edinburgh EH3 9YW
OF EDINBURGH

OF EDINBURGH | o

Fax 0131 536 1001

CHIEF EXECUTIVE

John | Qwens Bsc pus. wea

HAEMOPHILIA
CAL/PMS AND THROMBOSIS
CENTRE

Tel: 0131536 2161
1st September 1999 Fax: 01315362171

Director
Dr C ALudlam
Dr Aileen Keel, Consultant (Paediatric)
. . DrAETh
Deputy Chief Medical Officer =
+  Scottish Executive Health Department Consuitant
» Dr P R E Johnson
St Andrews House
Sister
Regent RQad Susan Trainer
Edinburgh
Direct Line: 0131
EH] 3DG To Bleep: 0131 -
ask for bieep [N
Dear Aileen,

Hepatitis C Infection in Haemophiliacs

Further to your enquiry about hepatitis C infection, I write to let you know of the number of
individuals who are currently alive and with evidence of current or previous hepatitis C infection
in the East of Scotland. Our preliminary review of the data from the East of Scotland
Haemophilia Centres is that there are about 130 individuals with evidence of exposure to HCV,

‘@ Since 1980, 42 patients registered in Edinburgh have died.

Yours sincerely,

C A Ludlam
Consultant Haematologist

Agg

Y
L
VS
&

<
rogae

05,
» -




